

The Moore Center

Creating opportunities for a good life.TM

Important: Action Needed



As the next Covid-19 relief package is being negotiated, the National Council of Nonprofits is asking for help from the nonprofit community to contact Senators and Representatives, urging them to sign letters in support of including provisions that support nonprofit organizations.

To show our support, we're asking you to send an email to our New Hampshire Senators and Representatives who have not already signed the letters. You can simply visit the link to their contact form and copy and paste the info below.

We sincerely appreciate your support!

The Moore Center

Action #1:

Go to these Senators contact form links:



Maggie Hassan:

https://www.hassan.senate.gov/contact Jeanne Shaheen:

Copy and paste the text below: (feel free to also add your own personal message)

Dear Senator (add their name),

I'm writing to express my support for including specific provisions to help nonprofit organizations into the relief package that is currently being negotiated by the Senate.

The provisions cover these three areas, and the details are contained in the letter sent to your leadership, which can be viewed through the link I included below.

1. Expand

Nonprofit

Access

to

Relief

and

Support

2. Increase

Unemployment

Insurance

Reimbursement

3. Strengthen

Charitable

Giving

Incentives

This letter contains the details:

https://www.lankford.senate.gov/imo/media/doc/Nonprofit%20Support%20Letter%20to%20Leader

Sincerely,

(add your name)

Action #2:

Go to Ann Kuster's contact form link (Chris Pappas has already signed the letter):

Ann Kuster: https://kuster.house.gov/contact

Copy and paste the text below: (feel free to also add your own personal



message)

Dear Representative Kuster,

I'm writing to express my support for including specific provisions to help nonprofit organizations into the relief package that is currently being negotiated by the Senate.

The provisions cover these three areas, and the details are contained in the letter sent to your leadership, which can be viewed through the link I included below.

1. Expand

Nonprofit

Access

to

Relief

and

Support

2. Increase

Unemployment

Insurance

Reimbursement

3. Strengthen

Charitable

Giving

Incentives

This letter contains the details:

https://moulton.house.gov/press-releases/moulton-fitzpatrick-142-other-members-of-congress-and-nations-leading-nonprofits-urge-house-leadership-to-support-relief-for-americas-nonprofits

Sincerely,

(add your name)

©2020 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102







Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®

A GoDaddy® company